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Tattingstone Church of England V.C. Primary School

Church Road, Tattingstone, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2NA

Telephone: 01473 328488

Email: admin@tattingstone.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.tattingstonecevcpschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Beverley Derrett

BEd-BSc-MA-NPQH-NPQEL 
Turning Small Wonders into Shining Lights

__________________________________________________________________________________________
Tuesday 3rd June, 2025

Dear Parents,
Whole School Trip to BeWILDerwood – Friday 4th July
We are thrilled to announce that our whole school trip this year will be to BeWILDerwood in Norfolk – a magical outdoor adventure park full of fun, exploration, and excitement!

We plan to arrive at BeWILDerwood by 10:00am, so we will be leaving school promptly at 8:30am. Please ensure your child is dropped off between 8:15am and 8:25am. Children will be registered as they board the coach and will not come into school beforehand. Please make sure your child has gone to the toilet before arriving.
Imagine huge, wonky wooden treehouses nestled high in the trees, giant slippery slides, super-long zip wires, and muddled mazes – all waiting to be explored!

What your child will need:

· Packed lunch in a disposable bag or container.

· Appropriate clothing and footwear for climbing – closed-toe, flat shoes with good grip (no sandals, flip-flops, or slip-ons).

· Long-sleeved top or jacket in case it gets chilly.

· Sunscreen applied before arriving (and a named bottle in their bag if needed for re-application during the day).

We will leave BeWILDerwood around 2:00pm and aim to be back at school by 3:35pm.

Cost of the Trip:

The trip would usually cost £10 (entry) plus £13 (coach travel). However, we are delighted to let you know that we will be using our Sports Premium funding to subsidise the cost of this trip. The funding has limited use and must be spent on activities that go beyond the National Curriculum – and this adventure fits perfectly! We hope this helps ease the financial burden during these challenging times.

Please sign and return the permission form and make payment by Friday 27th June at the latest.  Please note that if your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding, this does not mean that this school visit is “free;” we can arrange a contribution under the Charging and Remissions Policy.  Please contact Mrs Derrett via the school office should you need to discuss this.

If there are insufficient contributions from parents to cover the cost, then the school reserves the right to cancel the visit.
We are really looking forward to an exciting and adventurous day out with the children!

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Beverley Derrett

Headteacher
Visit to BeWILDerwood 

Friday 4th July 2025

I give permission for my child______________________ to attend the visit to BeWILDerwood on Friday 4th July and enclose £5 payment.

Signed _________
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Tattingstone School safeguards and promotes the welfare of pupils 

and requires all staff and visitors to share this commitment 
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